From: Penny Thompson

To: Courtney Boma; Joan Theriault; John Morrill; Miles Williams; Clara Collins; Lydia Kieffer

Cc: Mike Gahagan; Karen Gorman; Judy Kleeman

Subject: 12.15.2023 Police Station Committee meeting wrap-up

Date:Saturday, December 16, 2023 1:05:55 PMAttachments:2023102 Presentation Site Plan 12-15-23.pdf

Good morning –

Thank you to everyone who was able to attend the meeting yesterday. We were able to hear about the project progress from Rob, Ellen and Shelly and hear input from members of the committees. There has been a lot of thought put into the design of the police station so that it will serve the city well for 50+ years and take advantage of the site topography to reduce the footprint.

I appreciate that everyone kept to the topic and within the time limit of an hour. It has probably helped that staff has been providing the bi-weekly updates via email (thank you Councilor Morrill for that suggestion) so there was not as many updates to be given at the meeting. Staff will continue with the update schedule for anything that comes up between meetings. By focusing our time on one item, I feel that we can make better progress on a single topic.

Attached to this email is a site plan that Ellen sent before the meeting. I had not checked my email to see it before we met.

Reminder: we set the next meeting for Friday January 12, 2024 from 10am – 11am with a topic of "fundraising ideas". Please come prepared with actionable suggestions!

Thank you for the important work you are doing in our community!

Penny Thompson

City Manager
City of Caribou Maine
(207) 493 – 5961 (direct line)
pthompson@cariboumaine.org